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Thank you for the opportunity of submitting testimony in support of SB611.  I am 75 

years old and currently a resident of Woodspring Apts. in Tigard.  I moved to 

Woodspring in July 2017.  The rent was affordable then but each yearly increase 

makes it less so.  Without the passage of this bill, I will have to find new housing.   

The passage of SB611 will ensure that some of the state's most vulnerable residents 

will stay housed and not end up homeless.  I urge everyone in the legislature to pass 

SB611 as quickly as possible. 

 

Thank you. 


